
 

 

12th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It appears the summer weather is finally with us. 
 
To ensure our students are as comfortable as possible in the Academy and able to focus on 
their learning, we will not require them to wear their tank top this week. Students will be 
expected to wear the rest of the uniform correctly to ensure they are well presented in the 
Academy.  At this stage, the temperature appears to be more reasonable next week, so we 
expect students to wear the summer uniform (no blazer required) next week commencing 
19th June 2023. 
  
Students have been made aware of the uniform change. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Walters 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


